“Our country needs to take a broad approach to energy development.  Congress and the Administration should embrace energy policies that promotes conservation, encourages renewable energy development, and increases our domestic oil supply in an environmentally safe manner.  Closing access to domestic energy hurts our economy, deprives our nation of revenues, and places our long-term energy security in jeopardy.  It is disappointing that Secretary Salazar who is from the west has decided to side with east coast environmental interests,” said Heller.   
